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For Immediate Release 

Contact:      Robert Herman  
Public Information Officer 

                    (559) 733-6606 – office  
                         (559) 303-8568 – cell  
 
Tulare County Office of Education Announces: 

SEE Youth Program to Hold Job Fair for Adults  
Thursday, April 12, 2007  ·  2:30 - 6:00 p.m.  ·  626 North Akers Avenue, Visalia  

 
The Services for Education & Employment Program (SEE) will conduct a job fair for adults at 

their offices in Visalia on April 12, 2007. One of the primary employers scheduled to attend the 

fair is the Delaware North Companies – the concessionary services provider for the national 

parks, which locally includes Yosemite and Sequoia National Parks. A human resources 

representative from the company will conduct interviews for temporary summer positions in 

food service, guest accommodations and maintenance. Applicants must be 18 years old prior to 

beginning work at the national parks and may be eligible for special room and board incentives, 

if selected to fill a position. Other employers scheduled to attend the job fair include the U.S. 

Army, the California Conservation Corps and the National Guard.  All adults, 18 and older, are 

welcome and encouraged to attend the job fair.  

 

SEE Youth Program staff will also be enrolling young people – ages 16 – 21 – in their Youth 

Employment Program. Applicants do not have to be enrolled in school to qualify. The program 

provides career guidance, vocational counseling, job placement, follow-up services and  
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educational tutoring, when necessary. The program is funded by the Tulare County Workforce 

Investment Board to assist young, low-income Tulare County residents find employment.    

 

 “For older high school students and those in college, this event is an ideal place to get 

information on summer employment,” says Tulare County Superintendent of Schools Jim Vidak.  

 

For more information about the SEE Job Fair and the Youth Employment Program, call Marilyn 

Willers at (559) 733-6730. For more information about the Tulare County Office of Education, 

contact Public Information Officer Robert Herman at (559) 733-6606, or visit www.tcoe.org.  
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